
 

 

  

MEMORANDUM 

Date: December 23, 2015 

To: Local Workforce Development Boards 

From: Lois A. Scott, Chief 

Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

Subject: ETPL – Training Provider Eligibility Transition 

The U.S. Department of Labor extended the eligibility period for training providers approved 

under WIA until June 30, 2016 in Change 1 to TEGL 41-14.  Consequently, DEO, in consultation 

with CareerSource Florida, agrees to extend such training providers eligibility through June 30, 

2016. 

The proposed Administrative Policy regarding the ETPL (currently under consultation) will be 

revised to reflect this change. 

Please contact Isabelle.Potts@deo.myflorida.com for any questions regarding this issue. 

LAS/imp 

https://wdr.doleta.gov/directives/corr_doc.cfm?DOCN=9865
http://careersourceflorida.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/151105_WIOA_ETPL_PolicyForPublicComment.pdf
mailto:Isabelle.Potts@deo.myflorida.com

